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KUB to Host Public Meeting for Sequoyah Hills Wastewater Rehab Project 

 
KUB will host a public meeting Tuesday, September 19, starting at 6:30 p.m. at 
Sequoyah Hills Presbyterian Church/Barron Fellowship Hall, 3700 Keowee 
Avenue, to discuss an upcoming wastewater rehabilitation project scheduled to begin in 
the area this fall.   
 
The public meeting will start with a brief presentation outlining the scope of the project 
and the construction process. Following the presentation, KUB representatives will be 
available to talk with customers one-on-one regarding their specific questions.    
 
Construction will be completed in three phases starting in November 2017. Work is 
projected to be complete in all areas by late 2021.   
 
Additional information about the Sequoyah Hills project is available at www.kub.org. 
Updates on this project will also be posted on a major construction projects blog site at 
http://kubmajorprojects.blogspot.com/, and on KUB’s Facebook and Twitter social media 
accounts. Customers can call 558-2331 at any time for information on this project. If the 
call is made after normal business hours, customers can leave a recorded message that 
will be responded to by the next business day.  
 
 
KUB, a municipal utility serving Knox and parts of seven adjacent counties, provides 
reliable electric, gas, water, and wastewater services to more than 453,000 customers.  
 
Map attached.  
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